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From: Catherine Yetts 
Sent: Sunday, 12 December 2021 3:48 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches; pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Application No. DA2020/1756

Categories: DA2020/1756

I must confess to being entirely bemused by the planning process regarding this DA.  How can the wants and needs 
of the local community (not to mention the LEP!) be so totally ignored?  After the first slew of objections, minor tweaks 
were made but none of the major concerns were addressed and yet we were expected to go through the whole 
process again.  Why?  It appears that the (out-of-area) architects and developers dollars hold more weight than the 
local residents needs and desires. 

 We do not want another soul-less development completely out of step with the beachside village which we
love.

 We do not want the garage entrance to such an abomination to be on Robertson Road such that it can't be
closed for community activities from time to time.

 We do want to be consulted.
 We do want to be listened to.

You have a final chance to do the right thing by the residents of Newport both current and future on 
Wednesday.  Please take it.  Otherwise, shame on you all.  

Regards, 
Catherine 


